
 

 

 

MELBOURNE MARKET AUTHORITY 

 
MARKET CIRCULAR NO:   569 
 
DATE: 22 November 2012 
 
TO:  All Market Users at the Melbourne Markets 
 

Site Visit – Epping Market 
 

The following site visits have been planned for the Epping Market:  
 

Monday 3 December 2012 
Session one:   9.30am to 10.30am  
Session two:  11.00am to 12.00pm 
Session three: 1.00pm to 2.00pm 
Session four: 2.30pm to 3.30pm 
 
The visits will be in the form of an escorted group tour, led by Major Projects Victoria, (MPV) 
Bovis Lend Lease (BLL), DBI and the MMA.   
 
There will be a maximum of twenty (20) people per group. As numbers on the tour are limited 
for health and safety reasons, bookings are essential.  
 
Please contact MMA reception on 9258 6100, or visit the MMA administration building to 
make a booking. 
 
Please note you must be on site and signed into the Epping site visitors’ register 15 minutes 
prior to your designated timeslot on Monday 3 December. Please bring a safety vest and 
wear solid closed footwear. 
 
Group visits are only open to individuals trading in the Melbourne Markets. 
 
 

 
 
 
Allan Crosthwaite 
CEO  
Melbourne Market Authority 


